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Guild

May 31, 2024

Ms. Dorothy Graham

President

The Graham Family Foundation
544 61st Street

Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

We are truly grateful for your generous gift of $72,000 received via ACH on May 24,
2024, through The Graham Family Foundation. This impactful support will complete
Lighthouse Guild's 2023/2024 support request for our Tech Pals and Tele-Support
initiatives.

People with vision loss turn to Lighthouse Guild for help, hope and resources. Our
programs include an array of health services; vocational rehabilitation with a focus on
independent living, academic and career goals; mental health support, technology and
much more.

Our doors are open to everyone in need of our services, regardless of financial
circumstances. The dedication and support of The Graham Family Foundation to our
mission is truly inspiring and undoubtedly helps to move our vital work forward by
empowering individuals of all ages with visual impairments to pursue their aspirations
to lead fulfilling lives, despite their challenges.

We look forward to reconnecting in September. Until then, please feel free to contact
us with any questions or requests. We so appreciate the thoughtful way you and Rich
approach our new partnership.

With appreciation,

Brian J. Dever
Chief Development Officer

Per Internal Revenue Service regulations, your contribution is fully deductible to the extent
allowed by law. Neither goods nor services were provided in consideration of your gift.

250 West 64th Street, New York, NY 10023
212-769-6200 - 800-284-4422
lighthouseguild.org
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November 15, 2023

Mrs. Dorothy Graham
President

The Graham Family Foundation
544 61st Street

Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Lighthouse Guild is profoundly grateful for your generous grant of $20,000
through The Graham Family Foundation. Your commitment to our work is an
inspiring beacon of hope for individuals facing the challenges of vision loss and
will have a lasting and transformative impact on the lives of those we serve.

We understand the trust you have placed in us, and we are dedicated to utilizing
your grant effectively and efficiently in support of our Tech Pals and National Tele-
Support initiatives.

This significant support exemplifies the true spirit of philanthropy and serves as a
reminder that together we can create a world in which no one is limited by their
visual capacity. As we approach the new year, we are privileged that you are part
of something truly special at Lighthouse Guild.

Looking forward to providing updates on these two life-changing programs in the
coming year.

Wishing you and your family a joyous holiday season filled with warmth and
gratitude.
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Chief Development Officer

Per Internal Revenue Service regulations, your contribution is fully deductible to the extent
allowed by law. Neither goods nor services were provided in consideration of your gift.

250 West 64th Street, New York, NY 10023
212-769-6200 . 800-284-4422
lighthouseguild.org



